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Dear Kirsten: e observed

I read with interest your Notice of Application — Board File # EB -2006 —
0034 in our local newspaper dated September 22, 2006.

The thought that Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. is requesting
another increase in the price of natural gas is very disturbing and a great

impact on the family budget when we are both retired.

I request observer status in these proceedings.
My mailing address is Larry Keogh Box 297, Alliston On L9IR-1VS5S

Please give serious consideration for those families with fixed or very
limited budgets.

Sincerely

Y

Larry Keogh



